Emma Lazarus Sephardic Woman Of Letters
Thank you for reading emma lazarus sephardic woman of letters. As you may know,
people have search numerous times for their chosen books like this emma lazarus
sephardic woman of letters, but end up in infectious downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good book with a cup of tea in the afternoon, instead
they juggled with some infectious bugs inside their desktop computer.
emma lazarus sephardic woman of letters is available in our digital library an
online access to it is set as public so you can download it instantly.
Our digital library saves in multiple locations, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Kindly say, the emma lazarus sephardic woman of letters is universally
compatible with any devices to read

Emma Lazarus: Selected Poems Emma Lazarus 2005-04-07 The first important
American Jewish poet, Emma Lazarus is remembered above all for her classic
sonnet “The New Colossus,” whose phrases (“Give me your tired, your poor.”)
have become part of the American language. In this new selection of Lazarus’s
work, John Hollander demonstrates that in her relatively brief life she
achieved real poetic mastery in a variety of modes. In early poems like
“Phantasies” and “Symphonic Studies,” she explored fluently imagined inner
landscapes suggested by the music of Schumann. Later, her deepening interest in
Jewish history and culture was expressed in such powerful poems as “1492,” “The
New Ezekiel,” and “The Guardian of the Red Disk.” Influenced both by American
models, among them her poetic mentor Emerson, and by the poets whose work she
translated, including Heinrich Heine and the medieval Hebrew poets Solomon Ibn
Gabirol and Judah ha-Levi, she forged a poetic style of high technical
accomplishment and moral passion. Long neglected, her work is revealed in this
volume as an important contribution to American poetry. About the American
Poets Project Elegantly designed in compact editions, printed on acid-free
paper, and textually authoritative, the American Poets Project makes available
the full range of the American poetic accomplishment, selected and introduced
by today’s most discerning poets and critics.
Sinai to Cincinnati Dena Wilansky 1937
Queer Expectations Zohar Weiman-Kelman 2018-12-01 Examines how Jewish women
have used poetry to challenge their historical limitations while rewriting
their potential futures. Jewish women have had a fraught relationship with
history, struggling for inclusion while resisting their limited role as
(re)producers of the future. In Queer Expectations, Zohar Weiman-Kelman shows
how Jewish women writers turned to poetry to write new histories, developing
queer expectancy as a conceptual tool for understanding how literary texts
can both invoke and resist what came before. Bringing together Jewish womens
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poetry from the late nineteenth century, the interwar period, and the 1970s and
1980s, Weiman-Kelman takes readers on a boundary-crossing journey through works
in English, Yiddish, and Hebrew, setting up encounters between writers of
different generations, locations, and languages. Queer Expectationshighlights
genealogical lines of continuity drawn by authors as diverse as Emma Lazarus,
Kadya Molodowsky, Leah Goldberg, Anna Margolin, Irena Klepfisz, and Adrienne
Rich. These poets push back against heteronormative imperatives of biological
reproduction and inheritance, opting instead for connections that twist
traditional models of gender and history. Looking backward in queer ways
enables new histories to emerge, intervenes in a troubled present, and gives
hope for unexpected futures. Queer Expectations is one of the most original
books of literary analysis, historiography, biography, and queer theory I have
ever read. Its originality and its methodology turn traditional ways of
thinking about literary analysis, questions of influence, and what queer can
mean upside down. This is a truly brilliant book.  Evelyn Torton Beck, editor
of Nice Jewish Girls: A Lesbian Anthology, Revised and Updated Edition
The Art of the Sonnet Professor of English and American Literature and Language
Stephen Burt, Frmets Frm Frm 2010 Collects one hundred sonnets and commentaries
that highlight the history of the sonnet.
At Home in Exile Alan Wolfe 2014-10-28 An eloquent, controversial argument that
says, for the first time in their long history, Jews are free to live in a
Jewish state—or lead secure and productive lives outside it Since the
beginnings of Zionism in the twentieth century, many Jewish thinkers have
considered it close to heresy to validate life in the Diaspora. Jews in Europe
and America faced “a life of pointless struggle and futile suffering, of
ambivalence, confusion, and eternal impotence,” as one early Zionist
philosopher wrote, echoing a widespread and vehement disdain for Jews living
outside Israel. This thinking, in a more understated but still pernicious form,
continues to the present: the Holocaust tried to kill all of us, many Jews
believe, and only statehood offers safety. But what if the Diaspora is a
blessing in disguise? In At Home in Exile, renowned scholar and public
intellectual Alan Wolfe, writing for the first time about his Jewish heritage,
makes an impassioned, eloquent, and controversial argument that Jews should
take pride in their Diasporic tradition. It is true that Jews have experienced
more than their fair share of discrimination and destruction in exile, and
there can be no doubt that anti-Semitism persists throughout the world and
often rears its ugly head. Yet for the first time in history, Wolfe shows, it
is possible for Jews to lead vibrant, successful, and, above all else, secure
lives in states in which they are a minority. Drawing on centuries of Jewish
thinking and writing, from Maimonides to Philip Roth, David Ben Gurion to
Hannah Arendt, Wolfe makes a compelling case that life in the Diaspora can be
good for the Jews no matter where they live, Israel very much included—as well
as for the non-Jews with whom they live, Israel once again included. Not only
can the Diaspora offer Jews the opportunity to reach a deep appreciation of
pluralism and a commitment to fighting prejudice, but in an era of rising
inequalities and global instability, the whole world can benefit from Jews’
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passion for justice and human dignity. Wolfe moves beyond the usual polemical
arguments and celebrates a universalistic Judaism that is desperately needed if
Israel is to survive. Turning our attention away from the Jewish state, where
half of world Jewry lives, toward the pluralistic and vibrant places the other
half have made their home, At Home in Exile is an inspiring call for a Judaism
that isn’t defensive and insecure but is instead open and inquiring.
Four Centuries of Jewish Women's Spirituality Ellen M. Umansky 2009 The only
comprehensive volume of Jewish women's spiritual writing from the sixteenth
century to the present
The American Jewish Woman Jacob Rader Marcus 1981 Contains primary source
material.
The Forerunners Robert P. Swierenga 2018-02-05 A detailed history of the
immigration of Dutch Jews to the United States and to the whole American
diaspora.
The Jewish Woman Aviva Cantor 1996
Notable Women in American History Lynda G. Adamson 1999 Covering 500 notable
women in American history, includes a biographical sketch of each woman and an
annotated list of recommended biographies, autobiographies, letter collections,
or journals concerning her life.
Poets in the Public Sphere Paula Bernat Bennett 2021-03-09 Based entirely on
archival research, Poets in the Public Sphere traces the emergence of the "New
Woman" by examining poetry published by American women in newspapers and
magazines between 1800 and 1900. Using sources like the Kentucky Reporter, the
Cherokee Phoenix, the Cincinnati Israelite, and the Atlantic Monthly, Bennett
is able to track how U.S. women from every race, class, caste, region, and
religion exploited the freedom offered by the nation's periodical press,
especially the poetry columns, to engage in heated debate with each other and
with men over matters of mutual concern. Far from restricting their poems to
the domestic and personal, these women addressed a significant array of
political issues--abolition, Indian removals, economic and racial injustice,
the Civil War, and, not least, their own changing status as civil subjects.
Overflowing with a wealth of heretofore untapped information, their poems
demonstrate conclusively that "ordinary" nineteenth-century women were far more
influenced by the women's rights movement than historians have allowed. In
showing how these women turned the sentimental and ideologically saturated
conventions of the period's verse to their own ends, Bennett argues
passionately and persuasively for poetry's power as cultural and political
discourse. As much women's history as literary history, this book invites
readers to rethink not only the role that nineteenth-century women played in
their own emancipation but the role that poetry plays in cultural life.
The Schocken Book of Modern Sephardic Literature Ilan Stavans 2005 Revealing
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the unique intertwining of multicultural influences with the legacy of exile
that marks the Sephardic experience, a collection of fiction, memoirs, essays,
and poetry includes works by American poet Emma Lazarus, Bulgarian Nobel
laureate Elias Canetti, Italians Natalia Ginsburg and Primo Levi, and other
notable writers from around the world. 12,500 first printing.
Patriotism and Profit Susan Nagel 2021-10-05 The untold story of how America’s
beloved first president, George Washington, borrowed, leveraged, and coerced
his way into masterminding the key land purchase of the American era: the
creation of the nation’s capital city. Contrary to the popular historical
record, Thomas Jefferson was not even a minor player at The Dinner Table
Bargain, now known as The Compromise of 1790. The real protagonists of the
Dinner Table Bargain were President George Washington and New York Senator
Philip Schuyler, who engaged in the battle that would separate our financial
capital from our political seat of power. Washington and Schuyler’s dueling
ambitions provoked an intense decades-long rivalry and a protracted crusade for
the location of the new empire city. Alexander Hamilton, son-in-law to Schuyler
and surrogate son to George Washington, was helplessly caught in the middle.
This invigorating narrative vividly depicts New York City when it was the
nation’s seat of government. Susan Nagel captures the spirit, speech, and
sensibility of the era in full and entertaining form—and readers will get to
know the city’s eighteenth-century movers, shakers, and power brokers, who are
as colorful and fascinating as their counterparts today. Delicious political
intrigue and scandalous gossip between the three competing alpha
personalities—George Washington, Philip Schuyler, and Alexander Hamilton—make
this a powerful and resonant history, reminding us that our Founding Fathers
were brilliant but often flawed human beings. They were avaricious, passionate,
and visionary. They loved, hated, sacrificed, and aspired. Even their most
vicious qualities are part of the reason why, for better or worse, the United
States became the premier modern empire, born from figures carving their
legacies into history. Not only the dramatic story of how America’s beloved
first president George Washington created the nation’s capital city, Patriotism
& Profit serves as timely exposé on issues facing America today, revealing the
origins behind some of our nation’s most pressing problems.
Enlightening the World Yasmin Sabina Khan 2011-06-15 Conceived in the aftermath
of the American Civil War and the grief that swept France over the
assassination of Abraham Lincoln, the Statue of Liberty has been a potent
symbol of the nation's highest ideals since it was unveiled in 1886.
Dramatically situated on Bedloe's Island (now Liberty Island) in the harbor of
New York City, the statue has served as a reminder for generations of
immigrants of America's long tradition as an asylum for the poor and the
persecuted. Although it is among the most famous sculptures in the world, the
story of its creation is little known. In Enlightening the World, Yasmin Sabina
Khan provides a fascinating new account of the design of the statue and the
lives of the people who created it, along with the tumultuous events in France
and the United States that influenced them. Khan's narrative begins on the
battlefields of Gettysburg, where Lincoln framed the Civil War as a conflict
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testing whether a nation "conceived in liberty, and dedicated to the
proposition that all men are created equal... can long endure." People around
the world agreed with Lincoln that this question—and the fate of the Union
itself—affected the "whole family of man." Inspired by the Union's victory and
stunned by Lincoln's death, Édouard-René Lefebvre de Laboulaye, a legal scholar
and noted proponent of friendship between his native France and the United
States, conceived of a monument to liberty and the exemplary form of government
established by the young nation. For Laboulaye and all of France, the statue
would be called La Liberté Éclairant le Monde—Liberty Enlightening the World.
Following the statue's twenty-year journey from concept to construction, Khan
reveals in brilliant detail the intersecting lives that led to the realization
of Laboulaye's dream: the Marquis de Lafayette; Alexis de Tocqueville; the
sculptor Auguste Bartholdi, whose commitment to liberty and self-government was
heightened by his experience of the Franco-Prussian War; the architect Richard
Morris Hunt, the first American to study architecture at the prestigious École
des Beaux-Arts in Paris; and the engineer Gustave Eiffel, who pushed the limits
for large-scale metal construction. Also here are the contributions of such
figures as Senators Charles Sumner and Carl Schurz, the artist John La Farge,
the poet Emma Lazarus, and the publisher Joseph Pulitzer. While exploring the
creation of the statue, Khan points to possible sources—several previously
unexamined—for the design. She links the statue's crown of rays with Benjamin
Franklin's image of the rising sun and makes a clear connection between the
broken chain under Lady Liberty's foot and the abolition of slavery. Through
the rich story of this remarkable national monument, Enlightening the World
celebrates both a work of human accomplishment and the vitality of liberty.
The New Colossus Emma Lazarus 1949
Ethnic American Literature Dean J. Franco 2006 Offers a comparative approach to
ethnic literature that begins by accounting for the intrinsic historical,
geographical, and political contingencies of different American cultures. This
work looks at a range of writing, from novels to literature.
Emma Lazarus Emma Lazarus 2019 Emma Lazarus, poet and author of Sephardic
(Spanish Jewish) background, is the author of the poem "The New Colossus" on
the Statue of Liberty. She is known for her words, "Give me your tired, your
poor, Your huddled masses yearning to breathe free, The wretched refuse of your
teeming shore. Send these, the homeless, tempest-tost to me"
Emma Lazarus Esther Schor 2008-10-21 Winner of the National Jewish Book Award
The definitive biography of the poet whose sonnet "The New Colossus" appears on
the base of the Statue of Liberty, welcoming immigrants to their new home. Emma
Lazarus’s most famous poem gave a voice to the Statue of Liberty, but her
remarkable life has remained a mystery until now. She was a woman so far ahead
of her time that we are still scrambling to catch up with her–-a feminist, a
Zionist, and an internationally famous Jewish American writer before these
categories even existed. Drawing upon a cache of personal letters undiscovered
until the 1980s, Esther Schor brings this vital woman to life in all her
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complexity. Born into a wealthy Sephardic family in 1849, Lazarus published her
first volume of verse at seventeen and gained entrée into New York’s elite
literary circles. Although she once referred to her family as “outlaw” Jews,
she felt a deep attachment to Jewish history and peoplehood. Her compassion for
the downtrodden Jews of Eastern Europe–-refugees whose lives had little in
common with her own–-helped redefine the meaning of America itself. In this
groundbreaking biography, Schor argues persuasively for Lazarus’s place in
history as a poet, an activist, and a prophet of the world we all inhabit
today–a world that she helped to invent. Jewish Encounters Series
Sephardic Jews in America Aviva Ben-Ur 2009-02 A significant number of
Sephardic Jews, tracing their remote origins to Spain and Portugal, immigrated
to the United States from Turkey, Greece, and the Balkans from 1880 through the
1920s, joined by a smaller number of Mizrahi Jews arriving from Arab lands.
Most Sephardim settled in New York, establishing the leading Judeo-Spanish
community outside the Ottoman Empire. With their distinct languages, cultures,
and rituals, Sephardim and Arab-speaking Mizrahim were not readily recognized
as Jews by their Ashkenazic coreligionists. At the same time, they forged
alliances outside Jewish circles with Hispanics and Arabs, with whom they
shared significant cultural and linguistic ties. The failure among Ashkenazic
Jews to recognize Sephardim and Mizrahim as fellow Jews continues today. More
often than not, these Jewish communities are simply absent from portrayals of
American Jewry. Drawing on primary sources such as the Ladino (Judeo-Spanish)
press, archival documents, and oral histories, Sephardic Jews in America offers
the first book-length academic treatment of their history in the United States,
from 1654 to the present, focusing on the age of mass immigration.
Emma Lazarus in Her World Bette Roth Young 1997-08-01 The biography and
selected letters of this literary great includes over 60 newly discovered
letters written to many other literary giants of the time, including Robert
Browning and William Morris.
Jewish American Poetry Jonathan N. Barron 2000 Offers poems by twenty-six
poets, along with the poets' commentary discussing various aspects of the
poetry and addressing the question of what makes a poet's work particularly
"Jewish."
Writing Their Nations Diane Marilyn Lichtenstein 1992 The unique literary
tradition of nineteenth-century American Jewish women has been largely ignored.
In Writing Their Nations, Diane Lichtenstein considers more than twenty-five of
these authors, including Emma Lazarus, Rebekah Hyneman, Penina Moise, and Emma
Wolf. Their texts illustrate how Jews, women, and other "outsiders" have
simultaneously struggled to maintain their "other" identity and to be seen as
authentically American. These women strove to sustain alliances with both their
American and their Jewish nations, and they used their writing to affirm
multiple loyalties - despite the historical, religious, and cultural obstacles
that discouraged or prohibited them from writing. By molding two stereotypes,
the American "True Woman" and the Jewish "Mother in Israel," these authors
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attempted to follow the prescriptions for middle-class American and Jewish
womanly behavior in their lives and in their writing. They thus reassured their
Jewish families and their American readers that they were "good citizens."
Wrestling with issues of assimilation as well as gender, these women wrote from
a unique vantage point.
The Cambridge History of American Women's Literature Dale M. Bauer 2012-05-24
The field of American women's writing is one characterized by innovation:
scholars are discovering new authors and works, as well as new ways of
historicizing this literature, rethinking contexts, categories and
juxtapositions. Now, after three decades of scholarly investigation and
innovation, the rich complexity and diversity of American literature written by
women can be seen with a new coherence and subtlety. Dedicated to this
expanding heterogeneity, The Cambridge History of American Women's Literature
develops and challenges historical, cultural, theoretical, even polemical
methods, all of which will advance the future study of American women writers –
from Native Americans to postmodern communities, from individual careers to
communities of writers and readers. This volume immerses readers in a new
dialogue about the range and depth of women's literature in the United States
and allows them to trace the ever-evolving shape of the field.
Jewish American Literature Jules Chametzky 2001 Selections cover three
centuries of Jewish contributing voices to American letters, including those of
Arthur Miller, Tillie Olsen, Bernard Malamud, Allen Ginsberg, Cynthia Ozick,
and Philip Roth.
Sephardic House Newsletter Sephardic House 2000
The Spirit of Judaism (Classic Reprint) Josephine Lazarus 2018-01-24 Excerpt
from The Spirit of Judaism It is a sorry spectacle that the world presents at
the end of our emancipated nineteenth century, hundreds and thou sands of our
fellow-creatures, men, women, and innocent children, driven from their homes,
helpless, destitute, and distracted ﬂying where? Whither? No one knows for in
turn each nation threatens to shut them out as outcasts and pariahs. About the
Publisher Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic
books. Find more at www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction of an
important historical work. Forgotten Books uses state-of-the-art technology to
digitally reconstruct the work, preserving the original format whilst repairing
imperfections present in the aged copy. In rare cases, an imperfection in the
original, such as a blemish or missing page, may be replicated in our edition.
We do, however, repair the vast majority of imperfections successfully; any
imperfections that remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of such
historical works.
Emma Lazarus Diane Lefer 1988 A biography of the nineteenth-century American
poet best known for the verses inscribed on the pedestal of the Statue of
Liberty.
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One Hundred Years of American Women Writing, 1848-1948 Jane Missner Barstow
1997 This collection of American women's writing is based on two premises: that
what is considered American literature has changed, and that American women
played major roles in the growing fields of book and periodical publication by
the mid-19th century. It covers 66 writers, all of whom were born or raised in
the US, and who wrote primarily in English. Most are middle-class and white,
although there are a few writers of color. All writers were well known in their
time, published book-length works between 1848 and 1948, and were born between
1805 and 1905. Appendixes include listings of selected women writers by birth
date and ethnicity. Annotation copyrighted by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
The Grandees Stephen Birmingham 2015-12-01 The New World’s earliest Jewish
immigrants and their unique, little-known history: A New York Times bestseller
from the author of Life at the Dakota. In 1654, twenty-three Jewish families
arrived in New Amsterdam (now New York) aboard a French privateer. They were
the Sephardim, members of a proud orthodox sect that had served as royal
advisors and honored professionals under Moorish rule in Spain and Portugal but
were then exiled from their homeland by intolerant monarchs. A small, closed,
and intensely private community, the Sephardim soon established themselves as
businessmen and financiers, earning great wealth. They became powerful forces
in society, with some, like banker Haym Salomon, even providing financial
support to George Washington’s army during the American Revolution. Yet despite
its major role in the birth and growth of America, this extraordinary group has
remained virtually impenetrable and unknowable to outsiders. From author of
“Our Crowd” Stephen Birmingham, The Grandees delves into the lives of the
Sephardim and their historic accomplishments, illuminating the insulated world
of these early Americans. Birmingham reveals how these families, with
descendants including poet Emma Lazarus, Barnard College founder Annie Nathan
Meyer, and Supreme Court Justice Benjamin N. Cardozo, influenced—and continue
to influence—American society.
Encyclopedia of the Gilded Age and Progressive Era John D. Buenker 2021-04-14
Spanning the era from the end of Reconstruction (1877) to 1920, the entries of
this reference were chosen with attention to the people, events, inventions,
political developments, organizations, and other forces that led to significant
changes in the U.S. in that era. Seventeen initial stand-alone essays describe
as many themes.
The Women Poets in English Ann Stanford 1972 A Herder and Herder book.
Poems and Translations Emma Lazarus 1867
Encyclopedia of Judaism Sara E. Karesh 2005 An illustrated A to Z reference
containing over 800 entries providing information on the theology, people,
historical events, institutions and movements related to the religion of
Judaism.
A Hazard Of New Fortunes William Dean Howells 2020 No one can complain that in
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this story Mr. Howells has taken his type from the commonplace. It is a study
of life in New York, and the author has brought together such a gallery of odd
and strongly differentiated characters as could perhaps be found in no other
city on the continent, while the conditions and phases of social life
represented are not less distinctive and peculiar. The Marches, it is true, are
from Boston, but they serve the purpose of external points of observation,
whence to note and sufficiently to emphasize those features of our city life
which of necessity strike strangers and outsiders most forcibly and with the
greatest freshness of suggestion. A new magazine is founded with the money of
old Dryfoos, a "natural gas millionaire," whose primary object is to give his
son Conrad — a youth of saint-like character and dominant altruism —
opportunity to become a businessman. The prime mover of the venture is
Fulkerson, a true Western Yankee, if the phrase be allowable, whose engaging
impudence, fluent slang, indomitable assurance, and substantial loyalty and
goodness of heart are sure to make him as great a favorite with the reader as
he is with all who know him in the story. The Marches, too, are fantastic, and
nowhere has Mr. Howells better presented that peculiar American humor which
finds motives for half-sarcastic jest and quip in even the most serious things,
less out of lightness of heart than from an almost desperate conscious ness of
hopeless incongruities and perplexities inherent in the general scheme. The
picture is in itself a condemnation of and protest against that rank growth of
naked materialism which is the most depressing feature of our time. The
character and the faults of society are shown plainly but temperately — the
spirit of levity, the love of spectacle, the repugnance to serious thinking,
the absence of jealousy of popular rights, constantly encroached upon, ignored
and subordinated to selfish corporate or individual interests. The aspects of
the city are also most graphically and admirably described in many a wandering
of the Marches, and the book exhibits an amount of local study undertaken by
the author which speaks well for his conscientiousness, and adds much to the
charm and permanent interest of the story. There is, as we have intimated, an
unwonted variety and an unwonted force in " A Hazard of New Fortunes." If it
can hardly be said to have a dominant note, it is none the less a faithful and
carefully elaborated study of New York life, and it presents some of the most
salient characteristics of that life in a very impressive and artistic manner.
Most readers will, we think, agree with us that the change in method here shown
is a change for the better. Never, certainly, has Mr. Howells written more
brilliantly, more clearly, more firmly, or more attractively, than in this
instance. The reversion to these strong individualizations seems to have put
new vigor into his hands, and he deals with the deeper tragedies, the graver
emotions of life, with a power which may perhaps be regarded as a practical
demonstration of the ultimate supremacy destined to be attained by Nature over
Art ; by the true over the false Realism.
The Future of the German-Jewish Past Gideon Reuveni 2020-12-15 Germany’s
acceptance of its direct responsibility for the Holocaust has strengthened its
relationship with Israel and has led to a deep commitment to combat
antisemitism and rebuild Jewish life in Germany. As we draw close to a time
when there will be no more firsthand experience of the horrors of the
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Holocaust, there is great concern about what will happen when German
responsibility turns into history. Will the present taboo against open
antisemitism be lifted as collective memory fades? There are alarming signs of
the rise of the far right, which includes blatantly antisemitic elements,
already visible in public discourse. The evidence is unmistakable—overt
antisemitism is dramatically increasing once more. The Future of the GermanJewish Past deals with the formidable challenges created by these developments.
It is conceptualized to offer a variety of perspectives and views on the
question of the future of the German-Jewish past. The volume addresses topics
such as antisemitism, Holocaust memory, historiography, and political issues
relating to the future relationship between Jews, Israel, and Germany. While
the central focus of this volume is Germany, the implications go beyond the
German-Jewish experience and relate to some of the broader challenges facing
modern societies today.
Emma Lazarus Esther Schor 2017-04-25 Winner of the National Jewish Book Award
Emma Lazarus’s most famous poem gave a voice to the Statue of Liberty, but her
remarkable story has remained a mystery until now. Drawing upon a cache of
personal letters undiscovered until the 1980s, Esther Schor brings this vital
woman to life in all her complexity—as a feminist, a Zionist, and a
trailblazing Jewish-American writer. Schor argues persuasively for Lazarus’s
place in history as an activist and a prophet of the world we all inhabit
today. As a stunning rebuke to fear, xenophobia, and isolationism, Lazarus's
life and work are more relevant now than ever before.
Women in World History: Laa-Lyud Anne Commire 1999 "Locating information on
women is difficult and the editors have done a fine job assembling and
publishing information extant on individual women from many nations both living
and dead. Because in some cases only birth, marriage, children, and death dates
are known, the 10,000 articles vary in length according to the subject. If you
haven't been able to answer reference questions on women, you need this set."-"Outstanding Reference Sources," American Libraries, May 2001.
Songs of a Semite Emma Lazarus 1882
The Jewish Women's Studies Guide Ellen Sue Levi Elwell 1987 Originally
published in 1982 by Biblio Press, the second edition has been updated and
substantially revised, and now includes 18 syllabi covering fields of history,
sociology, theology, psychology, literature, and informal adult education. Copublished with the Biblio Press.
The American Jewish Experience Hebrew Union College-Jewish Institute of
Religion. Center for the Study of the American Jewish Experience 1986
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